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Part of the Learning Council initiatives this term include raising awareness of unnecessary waste and taking care of our 

local environment. 

Beth has launched this project with her crisp packet recycling challenge, organising a team of helpers from Hazel class to 

support every class to collect as many crisp packets as possible to send to Walkers crisps, where they will be reused. 

The crew are also collecting single use plastics to create a display that will raise awareness of the impact of the use and 

manufacture of single use plastics. 

We would like to challenge the children and you guys at home to create an animal or sea creature using only recycled mate-

rials. This will be added to Beth’s project group’s display in school. 

Beth will be awarding dojos to children who can tell her how they can reduce their carbon footprint in school and in the 

local community. 

Do you use reusable tubs in your packed lunches? Do you use reusable water bottles? How are you helping our environ-

ment? 

Dates for your diary 

08.11.19 - PTFA disco KS1 5-6pm KS2 6.15-7.15pm                

12.11.19  - New Parent Open Afternoon 2.30-430pm                 

15.11.19  - Children in need  

18.11.19  - Y5 trip to Space Centre 

19.11.19  - New Parent Open Morning 9.30-11.30am                

20.11.19 -  Flu immunisations—All classes 

25.11.19  - Chestnut visit to Wildwood craft 

26.11.19 -  Parents’ evening 4.30-730pm 

27.11.19 -  Parents’ evening 3.30.-6.30pm 

29.11.19 -  St.Andrew’s Day/Christingle Church service      

                 2.30pm 

10.12.19 - KS1 production 2.30pm 

11.12.19 -  KS1 production 5.30pm       

Bottle tops 

Please can we have donations of bottle 

tops for our  ‘War on Plastic’ project. 

Today, the children met with Dr Grant, the 

Chair of Governors at Heckington St An-

drew’s. The children were able to ask Dr 

Grant questions. They learned a lot about 

the systems in place for running our coun-

try and how they are applied to the sys-

tems in our school. The learning council will 

be submitting reports to the Governors at 

the end of each big term, in celebration of 

their contributions to the school and pro-

gression of their initiatives.  



There will be colouring competitions for both key stages 

at £1 each. Look out for the picture coming tomorrow! 

 

Wear non-school uniform, something colourful or Pudsey 

ears for £1 donation. 
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 Science 

Rowan class have been investigating melting points in 

Science this week.  


